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Dates for your Diary

Monday 2nd June: Children return to school. Gates will close at 9:00am.

Tuesday 3rd June: The Crick visiting Years 1/2/3/4 and 6 in school.

Wednesday 4th June:
KS2 Sports Day at Canons Park

Year 5/6 School Journey meeting

Thursday 5th June: Willow Class visit to The Crick

Friday 6th June:
Sycamore and Rowan Class – Young Readers ‘Booknic’ at Regents 
Park

Punctuality

Please remember that after 
half term gates will be open 
by 8:55am so that all 
children can be in school 
ready to learn by 9:00am 
sharp.
Gates will be closed at 
9:00am and any child who 
arrives after this time will be 
marked as late.
It is important that all 
children are on time so that 
they settle to their learning 
and do not miss any part of 
their lessons.

Advance Dates

Monday 2nd

June
Pupils return to school.
(gates close at 9:00am)

Weds 4th

June
KS2 Sports Day at Canons Park

Friday 6th

June
KS1 Young Readers event at 
Regents Park 

Monday 9th

June

Phonics Screening Test begins 
(Year 1) – All week
Multiplication Tables Check (Year 
4)  - All week

Weds 11th

June
School Journey

Thurs 17th

June
EYFS Welcome meeting (for 
September 2025) – 10:00am
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Abracadabra!

What a difference a week makes! 

Where one week earlier Year 6 had been sampling the delights of their SPAG 
SATs paper, this week they were at the Magic Circle, in Euston, getting a 
history lesson all about magic. They were treated to a performance; guided 
around an enchanting library full of interesting artefacts and taught how to do 
mind-bending tricks of their own.  Thank you to everyone at the Magic Circle 
for inviting and hosting us - it was magical.



Dear God,
We pray for our communities, families and friends: that we may care for each other as 
Jesus taught us, and change all our lives for the better. We pray especially for the 
poorest communities without healthcare, clean water or enough food. Give us the strength 
to help those in need.
Amen

Prayer by Willow Class 

Our Christian Value this 
term is: Community

We were so proud that Christ Church senior choir represented 
the school at the Royal Albert Hall in April. It was wonderful 
to see them singing with many other schools from the Camden 
area. 

Willow Class really enjoyed their visit to the National Portrait Gallery on Tuesday. We took 
part in a workshop about the migration stories of different people who have come to the 
UK. We got to be detectives searching for clues in the galleries to discover facts about 
their amazing lives. Here are some of our thoughts on the experience: 

I liked how we got 
to know different 
people and what 
they have been 
through in the 

past. - Esha

I loved the 
paintings that had 

a little bit of 
history in them. I 
also really enjoyed 

talking to the 
adults at the 

gallery. - Nainsi

I loved the trip to the 
National Portrait 

Gallery because we got 
to be detectives and 
look for clues about 
portraits, migrants 

and their jobs. 
-Khadijah

Learning in Willow Class


